
Minutes of the Cemetery Trustees 
 

Location of Meeting: Boscawen Municipal Facility 

116 North Main Street 

Boscawen, N.H. 03303  

 

Present at Meeting:  Rhoda Hardy, Cemetery Trustee Chair 

    Lauren Hargrave, Cemetery Trustee  

Beverly Lacoy, Cemetery Trustee 

Dean Hollins, Sexton 

 

The regular meeting of the Cemetery Trustees was called to order at the Boscawen 
Municipal Facility, 116 North Main Street, Boscawen, N.H. on February 23, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. 

Old Business: 

New Business: 

1. Pine Grove Cemetery Plot Owners: the Pine Grove Cemetery Excel List reviewed 
and discussed by the Trustees. 

2. New Hampshire Cemetery Association Meeting: The NH Cemetery Association 
Fall Meeting will be held April 7, 2022, from 8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Fee is $30 per 
participant. Lauren Hargrave and Beverly Lacoy will attend. 

Meeting Closed 

Next Meeting: The next regular meeting of the Cemetery Trustees will be held at the 
Boscawen Municipal Facility, 116 North Main Street, Boscawen, N.H. on Wednesday, March 
16, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. 

Minutes submitted by:   Lauren Hargrave, Cemetery Trustee Secretary 


